
Chi 

RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUPERINTENDENT’S NEWSLETTER 

Fall 2019 

 

RUSD Board of Trustees seeks YOUR input! 

We are considering placing a General Obligation Bond on the March 2020 
ballot.  We have sought input from our teachers and staff, community and 
business owners, and we desire to gather input and ideas from our 
families as well. 

You are invited to attend one of two informational meetings for this 
purpose.  The first meeting will be held at Pleasant Grove Middle School, 
on Wednesday, October 23, at 6 pm in the multi-purpose room.  We hope 
all parents from Green Valley, Rescue, and Pleasant Grove will attend.  The 
other meeting will be held at Marina Village Middle School, on Monday, 
October 28, at 6 pm, in the multi-purpose room for families from Jackson, 
Lakeview, Lake Forest, and Marina Village. Please come hear about the 
Bond measure and share your thoughts! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 

10/23 Informational 

meeting for parents 

regarding a possible  

G.O. Bond for RUSD 

6-7 pm in the 

Pleasant Grove 

multi-purpose room 

 

10/28 Informational 

meeting for parents 

regarding a possible 

G.O. Bond for RUSD 

6-7 pm in the 

Marina Village multi-

purpose room  

 

We hope to see 

you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Rescue Families, 

 What a beautiful fall season we are having.  I hope you are enjoying the crisp 

mornings and sunny days as much as I am.  This weather also makes it perfect for our 

fall festivals and Oktoberfest celebrations coming up!  Thank you to the parent clubs 

for putting on such amazing events for our students and families. They are always a 

lot of fun! 

 Also, we had sent out a parent survey to our elementary school parents 

regarding a possible change in our music education schedule for 4th and 5th grade 

students.  Some parents thought we were going to change mid-year.  That is not the 

case!  We are simply seeking parent input for future years!  We will continue our 

music program in elementary school as it is for the remainder of this school year! 

 Thank you too, for your patience and understanding with the power outages.  

Hundreds of schools across the state were similarly affected.  We are very sorry. 


